
Barry Hoare
B and C Cattle Co.

To whom it may concern.
RE- Live Export Industry.
Dear Sir/Madam,

As a proprietor of a small scale beef cattle operation in Central Queensland I am in total 
support of the Live export industry both now and into the future. It is both vital for the Northern 
Australian Cattle Industry. I can say this with some authority having worked for a number of years for 
two different cattle companies across the Northern Territory and I also have made the voyage with a 
load of cattle to The Philippines in 1996. Without the live export industry the whole of the northern 
cattle industry will collapse and intern this will impact on the entire beef industry across the whole of 
Australia, already we are seeing this week processors withdrawing slaughter dates because they are 
unable to sell the beef that they have in storage. With nowhere else to go, the northern cattle will have 
to come south and further the problems that processors already have. I SAY YES TO LIVE EXPORTS.

Barry Hoare


